
Blast Info for Sunday 9/9 

Hi Rescue Families! 

This is Dustin Haley with some important information for you as we prepare for the upcoming week.  

Please read below: 

 Early Release Day on 9/5 – Wednesdays are scheduled as Early Release Days.   Grades 1-5 will 

arrive at normal time and will be dismissed at 2:00pm.  Transitional Kindergarten will follow 

their normal schedule (8:45am – 12:05pm).  Kindergarten will be dismissed at 12:45pm.  Please 

make pick up arrangements for your student(s).   

 Cross Country Meet – Our next meet is this Wednesday, September 12th at Buckeye Elementary 
School.  The course walk thru will begin at 3:00 pm and the first race at 3:30 pm.  Students 
participating in Cross Country will need to report to F-4 after school to meet with Coach Larsen.   
  

 Dine Out Coming This Week! – Looking for a night off from cooking?  We will be holding a dine 
out opportunity on Wednesday, September 12th from 11:00 am – 10:00 pm at the Breakroom in 
Shingle Springs.  This restaurant offers great food and fun for the family.  A percentage of 
purchases will go to support Rescue School!  Please see the attached flyer for more details. 
 

  The Tiki Tiki Fun Run is Headed Your Way! – Get those grass skirts ready!  It's time for 
everyone to register their student at www.thegetmovincrew.com ! Do it now!  Share that 
personal fundraising page to gather donations and earn awesome prizes. We are raising money 
to provide some physical improvements to our school’s campus including repairing some 
benches and painting some incredible murals in honor of Rescue’s 60th anniversary. On 
September 21st, all of our students will participate in a super-fun running celebration during the 
school day! 
 

 Raider Buck Store – Our newly updated Raider Buck Store will be opening soon!  Raider Bucks 

are handed out throughout the day as recognition for good behavior by our Raiders.  This is a 

great incentive program for students and we are excited for them to see all the new items that 

they have an opportunity to purchase with their earned Raider Bucks.  We are always looking 

for small new or gently used items as donations and we gladly accept monetary donations or 

gift cards from local and online retailers.  We are also accepting small seasonal items as we 

have a seasonal table for the students to purchase from.  We would love to have new items 

coming in throughout the year to make our Raiders want to earn Raider Bucks. Please drop off 

any donations to the office.  Thank you!! 

 

 Pet Supplies Drive – This is the last week to contribute to our Pet Supplies Drive.  This is a great 

opportunity for our community to give resources to help animals in need.  Please drop off any 

donations to the office.  Thank you!! 

 

 Basketball Coaches Needed – We are in need of coaches for 5th grade boys and girls basketball.  

Please contact the office if you are interested and for more information.   

 

http://www.thegetmovincrew.com/


 Get Connected – Are you on Facebook and want to know more about Rescue School?  Please 

like the PTC Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/RescueElementaryPtc/ to get regular 

updates on events and activities.    

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.   

Have a great week! 

 

 

Dustin Haley  

Principal 

 

https://www.facebook.com/RescueElementaryPtc/

